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ADDENDUM 
 

Posted Date:  March 1, 2024 

 

Solicitation No.: 24-53 

 

Solicitation Name:  Eaton UPS/PDU   

  

Subject:   Addendum Number 1 

 

The following represents clarification, additions, deletions, and/or modifications to the above referenced 

solicitation. This addendum shall hereafter be regarded as part of the solicitation. Items not referenced herein 

remain unchanged, including the response date. Words, phrases, or sentences with a strikethrough represent 

deletions to the original solicitation. Underlined words and bolded phrases or sentences represent additions to the 

original solicitation. 
 

1. QUESTIONS/ANSWERS 

1. Do you plan on using external battery packs with the 1500 VA units? 

Answer No 

  

2. Do you Require double conversion online units? 

Answer Yes 

  

3. Will the install take place during normal business hours, or should we plan for 

nights/weekends? 

Answer This is for the purchase of the product only, no installs by others 

  

4. Is page 21 of the RFP required to be notarized in TN? 

Answer No, you can cross out Tennessee and put the notarizing state’s name in its place 

  

  

 

BIDDER/PROPOSER IS ADVISED, YOU ARE REQUIRED TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS 

ADDENDUM WHEN SUBMITTING A BID/PROPOSAL.  FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH THIS 

REQUIREMENT MAY RESULT IN THE BIDDER/PROPOSER BEING CONSIDERED 

NON-RESPONSIVE. 

 

ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE SOLICITATION DOCUMENTS ARE AND 

SHALL REMAIN THE SAME. 

 
Steven Hodgen 
    ________________ 

Steven Hodgen 

Purchasing Supervisor 
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